
Town of New Fairfield 

4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, Connecticut 
 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the 

New Fairfield Economic Development Committee 

scheduled for Tuesday, February 22, 2022 at 7 

pm has been cancelled 

 

 
Received by email on 2/18/2022 @ 10:18 a.m. 

 By:  Holly Z. Smith, Town Clerk, New Fairfield 


